
Principal’s Message A Christmas Message from the Principal: 

 
Click HERE for useful information regarding holiday 

care programmes 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

This is the last newsletter for 2021. I want to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to you 

all for your support and commitment to our school and your children this year.  

While you are both parent and teachers to your children, I am sure you were not bargaining on 

home schooling  for a big chunk of the year and yet you did and for most of you ,while you held 

down your jobs as essential workers. Well done. I also want to thank the teachers who remained 

positive during lockdown and also during bubble school as they managed on line teaching and 

teaching groups at school. They looked at ways to engage their students and remained positive 

throughout. Thank you, all together we did contribute as a team. All I can say is that you are all 

amazing. 

Now that you know the class your child will be in for next year I would encourage you to order their  

stationery nice and early. Details of how to do this was sent home with the reports and also in last 

weeks newsletter which can be accessed through our website and school loop.  

School will return on Thursday  3rd of February 2022. 

Finally I want to wish you all a Meri Kirihimete, and blessings for the New Year.  

Manaaki te Atua —Jane Rutherford  
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For unto us a Child is born, 
Unto us a Son is given; 

And the government will be upon His 
shoulder. 

And His name will be called 
Wonderful, Counsellor, Mighty God, 

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.   Isaiah 
9:6 

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-school-holiday-programmes

